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Annual Accredited Trainers Seminar Report 
 

 

At the seminar we welcomed the new trainers. 

We all agreed that we work as a collective and if the majority agree, that's the route 

we will take. 

We explained that now they are judges trainers they may hear things that are 

confidential and they need to agree to this. They all agreed to confidentiality. 

 

We went through the scenarios for the practical seminars and agreed the answers 

were correct. 

 

It was agreed that someone would look at the exam questions. Connor Harley has 

already done this, I have double checked and the revised exam questions have been 

sent to the KC office. There are a couple of questions that may be impacted by rule 

changes, these have been highlighted. 

 

It was also agreed that a few people would go through the academy videos for 

Agility. 

This work has started and results will be sent to the office when I have them. 

 

We agreed we want the mentoring scheme to work, and are looking at this. 
 
Jackie Gardner 


